
Davenport HSAP 
D a ve n p o r t  Home  Sc h o o l  As s is t a n c e  Pr o g r am

 What is the Davenport HSAP?  Why should you join?

HSAP is an option for home school parents.   It is our mission to support and assist parents in

their chosen role as the primary educator of their students.  We recognize the parent’s responsibility 

for setting the educational goals and selecting the curriculum, materials, and techniques to be utilized 

for their child or children.  At no cost, each family enrolling in HSAP is assigned to a

certified teacher to provide assistance and guidance. Students in HSAP have the opportunity to dual 

enroll in Davenport public school courses and/or activities. 

 HSAP provides  textbooks and access to district curriculum while assisting with lesson plans, 
curriculum,  learning  techniques, goals and objectives.

 Communications with the families are by emails, texts, phone calls, face-to-face meetings, 
newsletters, zoom, face time, and during educational activities.

 Free monthly educational classes and activities are planned for HSAP members. 

Examples of activities are: ice skating, foot golf,  the Wapsi Environmental Center, youth 

orchestra concerts, show choir concerts, plays, the German Heritage House, Wild Cat Den, tour 

of the water company and visits to a turkey farm, dairy farm and pumpkin patch.   Examples of 

classes are: Figge art classes, Putnam movies, classes and exhibits, Quad City Botanical Center 

science classes, writing classes, Children’s Literature Festival, art classes at JBYOC,  and science 

classes at Nahant Marsh. We are always looking for new and beneficial classes and ideas for 

activities.

 An HSAP enrollment form /CPI Form A will be provided for each student.  It should be 
filled out and returned to the Davenport Home School Office by September  1st.   Be sure to 
answer question #10 concerning HSAP.

 This is the link to the HSAP enrollment form_________________________

 For more information contact:
Administrative Assistant-Alison Loescher      336-7418       loeschera@davenportschools.org 

Supervising Teachers: 

John Tritt                349-2863       trittj@davenportschools.org 

Deb Howard           343-8085       howardd@davenportschools.org 

Susie Rathje           508-1154       rathjes@davenportschools.org 

Donna Dighton      320-1283       dightond@davenportschools.org 


